
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Thursday, November 4, 2021 

 

HOT LUNCH: Cheeseburger    

   

BIRTHDAYS:  No birthdays today 

 

 

1. ATTENTION all girls. Monday November 8 from 3:15-4 will be the Girls Who Code 

meeting. Interested in learning how to do coding or advance your already learned coding 

skills? Want to become a part of a community of strong girls who support each other and 

build each other up? Then this is the club for you! Please see Mrs. Neadly with any 

questions and for the Google Classroom code to join early to see what we will be doing at 

Monday's meeting. Looking forward to seeing you all there! 

 

2. Attention GAC! The Gurrie Activity Council is meeting TODAY after school until 4 in 

Mr. Sullivan’s room to prepare for Project Linus. We need all hands on deck to prepare 

for this important school-wide service project, so whether you’ve joined GAC in the past 

or not, all are welcome to join. See you after school! 
 

3. Attention Adventurers!!! 

8th Grade RPG Club members will meet TODAY after school until 4pm in Room 122-

D.  Please see Mr. Walsen, Mr. Labud, or Dr. McGovern with any questions.  See 8th 

graders after school today! 

 

 


